Sigmond Johnson

Dear,

I'm happy to see the 2024 list of impaired waters is coming out and that it is driven by scientific
evidence. I would note the listed number is shamefully high and the temporal improvement equally
shamefully low. I would strongly support MPCA committing to Total Maximum Daily Load
(TMDL) studies to reduce sulfate and to increase the enforcement of existing regulations/permits to
achieve better results. The status quo is not sustainable or desirable in my view.

Regards,

Sig



